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Greetings SAS/AC Alumni!

Oral History Project

By now, all graduates should have received information about a year-long
Oral History Project remembering your experiences at St. Agnes School
and Arlington Catholic High School. You will be receiving additional
information from our partner, PCI. We encourage your participation! We
have already heard from 363 alumni and captured 182 stories.

A few things to note about the project:

« The company compiling this project underwrites, so there is NO COST
to the school. We do not make any money from the sale of the book. You
are under no obligation to purchase the book.

 Alumni share their St. Agnes and Arlington Catholic Cougar stories on
an interview-style call

» The company compiling this project records and transcribes stories for
the school. It is a way for us to preserve some of the great history of the
school.

Please CLICK HERE to read a letter from Sister Barbara McHugh, our
Alumni Relations Ambassador, detailing more about this exciting
project.

Please let us know if you have any questions!
Alumni Spotlight: Aj Chun '12

Our Health Professions Club welcomed Aj
Chun ‘12, a fourth year medical student at
Temple University School of Podiatric
Medicine. Aj spoke about his path to
medical school and how he discovered his
passion for podiatry while serving in the
army. He encouraged students to not limit
themselves and to follow their passions.
Thank you to Aj for sharing his experience
and insights with our students!

Campus Happenings



https://files.constantcontact.com/429d7843801/50e3d6ad-3d37-419b-b546-d075ce84aece.pdf

Breast Cancer Awareness

SAS/AC GOES PINK for Breast Cancer Awareness! Thank you to all of
the students and staff who added some pink in support of breast cancer
research.

All Saints' Day All Saints'

If you have lost a family member or
friend in the past year and would
like his/her name read at the All
Saints' Day Mass, please email the
name to Sister Barbara McHugh at
sbarbara@achs.net by October 30.

We're Hiring!

Join our team! SAS/AC is hiring a Director of Marketing and
Communications.

Click here for a full description of the position. If you or someone you
know is interested, please email Mr. Nate Naughton at
nnaughton@achs.net.

Reunions



https://files.constantcontact.com/429d7843801/871c64fe-c5d2-448d-b15f-c2d9dfde1608.pdf

55th Celebration

Class of 1967

The class of 1967 held their 55th Reunion on September 17, 2022. It was
graciously hosted at the home of Arlene (Quinlan) and Joe Belliveau,
both '67 graduates. It was a beautiful day with lots of food, laughs and
memories.

Upcoming Reunions

Class of 1977 - 45th Reunion
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022

Location: Menotomy Grill & Tavern, 25 Massachusetts Ave, Arlington,
MA 02474

Time: 6:30pm

Contact: More details to come! Please contact Margaret Cain Anderson
at mca319@gmail.com with any questions.

Call for Volunteers!

We are looking for volunteers to help plan the following reunions:

Class of 1973 - 50th Reunion
Class of 1997 - 25th Reunion

If you wish to begin making plans for these reunions, please email Sister
Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.

Save the Date!
Founders Day

We will be celebrating the earliest
founding of our School in 1888 during




Discover Catholic Schools Week,

P e November 14-18. We will honor 134 years
1888 FOUNDERS DAY 1960 of our School. 134 gifts for 134 years. Can
) b G N 4 we count on you?
Help us get a jump-start on Founders Day
by making your gift today. All gifts to this
year’s Annual Fund support our students
and school community.
Golf Tournament

Our 32nd Annual SAS/AC Golf Tournament Honoring Monsignor John
J. Linnehan will be held on Monday, September 18, 2023.

Class Agents

We are in need of Class Agents for the following classes: 1965, 1966, 1967,
1968, 1973, 1974, 1976, 1980, 1981, 1986, 1991, 1992, 1993, 1994,
1997, 2000, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2012, 2019, 2021, 2022.

Click below if you are interested!

Become a Class Agent

Call for Class Notes!

Submit your class note for the next edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening
in your life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently
traveled somewhere new, or began a new business venture, we want to
hear about it!

Click below to submit a class note today!

Submit a Class Note

Death Notices

If you are aware of a graduate of St. Agnes School or Arlington Catholic
High School who has passed away, we would be most grateful if you
would kindly email Sister Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.
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